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TO:  Director David Whitaker, LPD   

 

THROUGH: Council President Mary Sheffield 

FROM:  Council Member Angela Whitfield Calloway     

  

DATE:  July 17, 2024 

 

RE:    Request for a status report concerning the Merrill Fountain restoration at Palmer Park 

———————————————————————————————————— 

 

REQUEST FOR A STATUS REPORT CONCERNING 

THE MERRILL FOUNTAIN RESTORATION PROJECT AT PALMER PARK 

 

 
Please provide a status report concerning the Merrill Fountain located at Palmer Park.  In April 2024, the 

City Council approved $2.5 Million for the restoration of the fountain and quarterly status reports will be 

needed to determine whether the Administration will perform the restoration in a timely manner. 

 

Please contact Peter Rhoades, Policy Analyst at peter.rhoades@detroitmi.gov for further information 

concerning this request. 
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